JUDGES LICENSING REPORT - December 2021
This report is submitted by the Chair of Judges Licensing and is current as of 12/23/2021

Notes from Judges Licensing:

It is with heavy heart that | learned this morning that long time judge Kim Bork has passed away. She was a
former member of MWCC and has been active in Greyhounds, Whippets and Borzois. She will be missed.

With that, | wish a Happy Holidays and good health to all.

During this time, it would be wise for all judges to review the running rules and policies of ASFA. In addition to
knowing all the rules and policies related to judging, it is wise to know where to look up additional items so that
when any exhibitor asks a question about the trials, you can at least guide them to the correct section of the rule
book or policies. With a lot of individuals having smart phones, it does not take much time to go to the ASFA
web site and find the latest rules and policies.

Gregory Breitbach
Chair Judges Licensing

JudgesLic@asfa.org

NOTICES:

An *indicates the second publication.
Wayne Olson, A
*Wayne Olson, B, G, S
*Edward Kominek, Ib, RR, W

The following individual(s) have applied for a Provisional License.

The following individual(s) have applied for a Regular License of the breeds indicated.

The following are additions/updates/corrections to the current judges list.
Ping Pirrung, 120 Labyrinth Lane, New Bethlehem, PA. 16242 412.780.2745




